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Cedar class                           Spring 2  Week 5 
 
What a lovely spring week! The class enjoyed the author visit this week and 
put on their positive pants. We have started learning about decimals in maths 
and the children have made a great start. The class has also started a new 
science topic looking at light and we explored this using torches. We did look 
at our assessments this week so feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions regarding these. Last week of term next week. I can’t believe how 
quick this term has gone! There will be no homework or newsletter next Friday 
so I hope you all have a fun-filled break from school. 
 
Homework 
Spellings – complete the handwriting sheet. Due Friday and tested. 
Maths – decimal worksheet (double sided) 
Reading records – these will be checked on Friday. 
 
Reminders 
PE will continue to be on Monday and Friday. Please bring PE kits in a 
separate bag to change into. 
Easter service in the hall – Reverend Ruth’s last assembly – Thursday 3rd April 
Easter egg competition – Friday 4th April 
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Have a great weekend!  Mrs Parry 
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